PANIRHERS

G.W. Garver Middle School

CDMC Agenda-10/25

Opening/Review of previous minutes

Tardy Policy

Student Incentives

Parent Volunteer Opportunities

Proposed Night School/Intervention Program
Staff Duty Schedule

Closing/Final Remarks



PANIRHERS

G.W. Garver Middle School

CDMC Meeting Minutes

10/26/23

The meeting started at 5:30 pm. Associate Principal Bamma Moore was the facilitator. A
welcome was completed and introductions were made. Lakendra Williams reviewed minutes
from the last meeting. Sign-in sheet was present and all participants were asked to sign-in.
Participants were reminded meetings will be held every last Wednesday of the month.

Participants:

Bamma Moore- Associate Principal
Lakendra Williams-Community School Specialist
Shenequa Williams-Teacher

Jessica Reisinger- Teacher

Paige Stanford- Teacher

Justin Stanford-Teacher

Rachel Hannah- Teacher

Phillip Moore-Community Member
George Davis- Behavioral Specialist
Chemise Sora- Assistant Principal

Janette Moore-Williams- Teacher

Kaaron Cornish- Teacher

Hiya Gilliam-Athletic Director

Mrytle Littles-Teacher

Janice Mcdowell- Teacher

Ruth Carini- Counselor

Travis Cheatham- Family Support Specialis

AP Moore conducted a review of the recently implemented Tardy policy, and the Administration
team has noted a positive change as they've observed a noticeable reduction in hallway
congestion. The committee is unanimous in their agreement that the new policy is proving to be



effective. AP Moore reported based on the review of Branching Minds, it is evident that teachers
are actively contributing to its success.

In terms of student incentives, high-performing WIN classes are still receiving weekly rewards in
the form of ice cream sundaes. We have scheduled the drawing for the next two bicycles to be at
the end of the grading period. WIN curriculum will be transitioning from Reading to Math in
November, aligning with our educational goals.

We are currently in the process of recruiting volunteers to assist with various campus duties,
demonstrating our commitment to the improvement of our school environment. Regrettably, the
Night School Intervention plan has not been approved at this time. The committee engaged in a
productive discussion on exploring alternative options to support academically challenged
students.

In a proactive move, a plan is in process to assign mentors to all high-risk students, ensuring they
receive the necessary guidance and support. The committee members share a common desire to
increase community involvement and support, and one of our initiatives involves seeking
volunteers to attend Neighborhood Association meetings. Attendance concerns were also
reviewed with the Committee by Travis Cheatham. Staff duty schedules were also discussed, the
committee would like to establish a more structured schedule that will further address attendance
issues.

Lastly, the Disney at Carver event will be held on 10/28/23. As an additional incentive, starting
in November, there will be an opportunity for a luncheon with the administration.

The meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm.



